
We know that anyone can find themselves 
at crisis point for a number of different rea-
sons.  

In order to provide the most appropriate 
help for the circumstances of your situation 
the foodbank works with local agencies. If 
you feel you are struggling to put food on 
the table, we can issue you with a foodbank 
voucher. We can also provide long term sup-
port through Early Help.  

We would take some basic details from you to complete the voucher. This will help us to 
identify the cause of your crisis and offer practical guidance. It also means that the food-
bank can help to prepare suitable emergency food for the right number of people.  

Once you have been issued with a voucher, you can exchange it for a minimum of three 
days of emergency food at your nearest foodbank centre.  

If you are in need of this help, please phone school on 020 8864 5546 between 9.00 and 
3.00 and speak to Mrs Marshall, Ms Hill or Mrs Stangroom.  


